## OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN

732 Main St., Box 993, Harwich, MA 02645



(508) 432-0145

July 5, 1990

Albert H. Raneo, Director Division of Highways & Maintenance Town of Harwich

Dear Mr. Raneo:

At a Public Meeting of the Board of Selectmen held on Tuesday, June 26, 1990, the Board voted to grant you authorization and direct you to install "NO PARKING" signs on Courtney Road on private property on both sides of the road, up 500' along the roadway, in from Long Pond Drive.

Sincerely,

Board of Selectmen

SBD/pd

cc: Police Chief Fennell